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South Amboy School District 

 
 
 
 
 
   

FREE LUNCH  
is available to all students,  
in-person , through Dec.31, 

2020  
U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA) 

Franklin Township School  
Please contact Kaila Fasano at  

kfasano@maschiofood.com  
with any questions. 

 
Free & Reduced Applicants will continue to provide their  

completed application to the school district. 


